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26th September 2024 

 

Year 6 Homework Club 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a part of the ongoing support for Year 6 we will be offering a homework club that will run 

from 8:30am once the school gates have opened. This will be run by Miss Langham in the 
library on a Monday and Tuesday.  

 

Your child is being invited to join this group to provide a quiet space and an opportunity for 
them to complete their homework. They will be met at the back door from the school 

playground at 8:30 where someone will wait for them until 8:35.  

If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the form in the link below  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xcxxHq4nww 

 

There are 15 spaces available for this club. Please complete this form by end of day Friday 
27th September 24. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Team 

John Clifford School  
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